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TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE OPPORTUNITY: 
HATHAWAY SCHOLARSHIP ORIENTATION 
SESSIONS

MEMORANDUM NO. 2016-095

TO:         	 District Superintendents
	 Scholarship Coordinators
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 High School Principals
	 High School Counselors
	 Junior High Principals
	 Junior High Counselors	

FROM:   	 Lisa Weigel, Chief Policy Officer
 
DATE:    	 August 22, 2016	  

SUBJECT:  	Hathaway Scholarship Program Orientation Sessions

The Wyoming Department of Education’s Hathaway Team will be 
conducting two four-week Hathaway course orientations in September 
and October. The courses are for those new to the program or for those 
who want a refresher. The first session of each month will be a broad 
overview of the Hathaway Scholarship Program and may last up to 40 
minutes. The following sessions will be 15-30 minutes and will provide 
detail on the initial overview. 

All sessions will be held at 9:00 a.m.

September sessions:

•	 Session 1: September 8
•	 Session 2: September 15
•	 Session 3: September 22
•	 Session 4: September 29

October sessions:

•	 Session 1: October 6
•	 Session 2: October 13
•	 Session 3: October 20 
•	 Session 4: October 27
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Both four-week sessions will be conducted virtually and are limited to 25 participants each week. 
Attendees are encouraged to attend all four sessions; those who do so will be automatically placed 
into a drawing for a grand prize. After each weekly session, there will be a drawing for one participant 
to receive a basket of Hathaway items. District personnel who work with students in grades 6-12 are 
encouraged to attend. All district personnel are invited to participate. 

Interested staff members should sign up here. Login information for the virtual meeting will be sent out 
once registered. 

 For questions or concerns, please contact Bradley Barker III at 307-777-6226 or Jennifer Peterson at 
307-777-6840 or hathawayscholarship@wyo.gov.

https://docs.google.com/a/wyo.gov/forms/d/1qnU1u01iqECC63jU0lk2F7mmVe8cRwrocQ-piDdIGCM/edit?ts=57aa149b
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